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South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for September 2024 

 
 

The SBCCC met at Town Hall on September 19th at 10:00am. 
 
All except one member were in attendance, either ‘live’ or via the Zoom 
teleconference. 
 
Meeting notes from the prior meeting were reviewed and approved. 
 
The committee is awaiting notification of the completion of the updates to the 
Town Code and prepared to provide any support requested. 
 
The currently scheduled Committee meeting dates for the next 12 months are as 
follows: 
 
Thursday December 5th, at 10:00am 
Thursday March 13th, at 10:00am 
 
Additional meetings may be scheduled if there is a need for support by the 
Council, the Mayor or Town Manager 


